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Learning

Dear Parents/Guardians:

All medication, including over the counter (Tylenol, Advil, Cough Medicines, Vitamins,
Food Supplements, etc.) drugs and prescription drugs require a doctor’s order before they can be
given in school. When sending in your child’s medication to school, it is most important to send
them in a properly labeled prescription bottle. The label should include the student’s name,
medication name and dosage, and instructions. The proper medication should be in the proper
bottle.

Verbal permission is not acceptable. Students are not allowed to carry any medications,
vitamins, or food supplements with them during the school day.

The school nurse cannot give the medication without the doctor’s orders. If you have any
further questions, I can be reached at the following number

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter.

Sincerely,

LIU 18 School Nurse

The Luzerne Intermediate Unit #18 is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion,
national origin, age, marital status, sex or non-relevant handicap in activities, programs or employment practices. For information regarding civil
rights or grievance procedures, contact Human Resources, 570-718-4648.





